
 
 

 

September 17th, 2015 
 

 
 

Dear Catholic Youth Futsal League families:, 

 
As we get ready to start registrations for our Catholic Youth Futsal League, please, take a few 

minutes to read the information below. If you have any questions, please, do not hesitate to 

contact your respective coordinator, principal, or myself. 

 
Futsal is a form of indoor soccer with five players competing on a basketball court using a 

smaller “low-bounce” ball.  A goal net is placed on the baseline of the court under the basket and 

the three point arc is used as the goalie box. 

 
CYFL includes teams from each of the five Catholic grammar schools in Fall River and the 

Montessori School of the Angels in Westport.  They play in six divisions, separated by age (Pre 

K, Under (U)6, U8, U10, U12 and U14). Our Pre K ( 3 and 4 years old ) and U6 groups will train 

and play on Saturdays where our instructors will utilize cognitive fun games with focus on motor 

and futsal/soccer skills development. The other age groups might train once a week - if coaches 

so desire - and play on the CYFL league on Saturdays. 

The games are forty minutes long and are played on Saturday afternoons at Durfee and Bishop 

Connolly High Schools. They will begin in November  and run for eleven weeks, ending in late 

March, with no games typically scheduled during school vacations. 

 
The fee for one player is $90.00 and includes either a uniform jersey or t-shirt. The fee for the 

second and subsequent children in the same family is $65.00 each. Checks are payable to New 

England Sports.  Enclosed is a registration form which needs to be completed for each player 

and returned to the school by October 26, 2015..Please mark the envelopes “FUTSAL”. 

 
There is no prior coaching or playing experience needed and coaching clinics will be made 

available by the league. The only requirement is to have a current CORI check on file with the 

diocese. However, the most important requirement to coach is the ability to TREAT ALL 

CHILDREN EQUALLY AND OFFER EQUAL PLAYING TIME TO ALL CHILDREN 

REGARDLESS OF THE GAME RESULT. 

THE GAME IS FOR THE CHILDREN! FOR ALL CHILDREN!! 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 774-526-3209 or by sending an email 
to sampa3cox.net. Our website www.newenglandfutsal.com will be updated shortly. 

Thank you. 

Mr. Kaliff - 774-644-5500 

Coach Bill - 774-526-3209 

http://www.newenglandfutsal.com/

